
 

 
 

OPEN TABLE BOOKING - CHRISTMAS DAY LUNCH 
COMMUNIQUE 37 

 
Due to the tremendous success of the ‘Open Table’ at last year’s Christmas Day 
lunch, we will repeat it this year. 

If you would like to join other residents and friends at the table, please advise reception 
when booking. 

If you have already booked, you can still ask Tswanelo to put you on the table. 

ResCom will be decorating the table on Christmas morning. 

If you need assistance getting to the Lifestyle Centre for the event, please advise 
reception to arrange transport. 

 

Best 

 

David Presbury 
Chairman 


